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CLIENT ADVISORY 
 

 

 
 
 

October 22, 2020 
 
 

Melbourne – Long Weekend Surcharge 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
C.H. Robinson has been advised of a surcharge impacting Victorian importers due to cargo being made available 
for collection at Melbourne wharves over the Melbourne long weekend.  In order to save our customers from 
avoiding costly wharf storage fees we intend to collect containers on Friday, October 23, 2020 through Sunday, 
October 25, 2020, with the below weekend surcharge applicable:  

 

Surcharge 

AUD $95.00 + 8% Fuel Levy 

 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the notice held within, 
please contact your Key Account Manager or a C.H. Robinson representative. 
 
Sincerely,  
C.H. Robinson. 
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